
 
 

  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

                     

 
Dear Parent 

 

On Thursday 4th May the secondary school placement letters for the current P7 pupils will arrive 

through the post. If a letter does not arrive before 1pm parents can contact me at the school, 

02830861608, for confirmation of your child’s secondary placement.  

  

The majority of pupils will be placed in their first preference school. If your child does not 

secure a placement at their first placement school parents can make contact with the post 

primary school which has refused their child for more information. Parents may also check the 

EA website (www.eani.org.uk/admissions) for information on appeals, FAQs and what parents 

need to do now.  

Parents requiring more support can be directed to the Admissions Helpdesk (see below for 

details).  

 

Unplaced Pupils Dedicated Helpline  

Every year a small number of pupils are not offered a post-primary school place. These pupils will 

be listed as unallocated on your list. A dedicated EA Helpline has been put in a place to support 

any parents of unplaced children and can be contacted on 028 9041 8053.  

(The key advice is for parents to review the list of schools with places available, published on 

the EA website, and nominate further preferences as quickly as possible.)  

 

Admissions Helpdesk  

The EA Admissions Helpdesk will be in operation from 1pm to 5pm on Thursday 4 June 2020. It 

can be contacted on 028 9598 5595 or via email on postprimaryadmissions@eani.org.uk. It will 

operate Monday – Friday 9am – 5pm thereafter.  

Further information will also be available on the EA website www.eani.org.uk/admissions  

 

SEN Helpdesk  

The SEN Helpdesk (028 9598 5960) can provide information to parents of children with 

Statements of Special Educational Needs. The SEN Helpline operates Monday – Friday 9am – 

5pm. 

 

Any parent who has any questions can contact me on Thursday via the school number or via email 

at any time, pquinn475@c2kni.net 

 

 

Yours sincerely  

P.Quinn 
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